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Dear Parents, 
Well done to the 7 children who received their awards 
at the STALC (St Austell Learning Community) 
celebration evening last Thursday. Stuart Jones 
(Maths), Riley Crocker (Humanities), Diogo Graca 
(Science and Technology), Riley-James Smith 
(Language and Literacy), Libby Rowe (Creative and 
Performing Arts), Ben Thomas (Physical) and Tiffany 
Snazel (Citizenship) received their awards at St 
John’s Church along with 11 other schools.  

Next Thursday is our final day of the summer term 
and another school year.  Please join us in chapel at 
9:15 am for our special assembly including the 
Piccolos graduation.  
Have a great weekend 
Tim Wherry, Headteacher  

Reading Challenge week ending 10/7/15 
Reception  60.6%  
Year 1  74% 
Year 2  75% 
Year 3  56% 
Year 4  73.85% 
Year 5  74.54% 
Year 6  81.25% 

Diary Dates: 
20/7/15 Year 6 to Raze the Roof 
 Y6 Presentation at 4.30pm for parents 
23//7/15 9:15am – Piccolo Graduation and 

end of year assembly in the chapel 
                        Last Day of Summer Term – 1:30pm 

Finish 

Good to Be Green   
Well done to all of the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  160 
texts were sent to parents last Friday 
for children that had remained ‘green’ 
all week.  Well done! 

Achievers of the Week Ending 10/7/15 
Reception Harry Jelliman 
Year 1 Pete Johnson 
Year 2 Safira Simoes 
Year 3 Sabrina Da Silva 
Year 4 Claudio Gomes 
Year 5 Angle Giles 
Year 6 Paige Buckland 
Class of the Week Year 5 
Reading Challenge Year 6 
Attendance  Year 4 95.93% 
Buddy of the Week Tiani Stephens 
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